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This bulletin pertains to: 
All FAR Part 139 airports 

AOPA Runway Safety Program 
The AOPA Web site offers a brief online Runway Safety course that you may find helpful.  It is mostly 
designed for the pilot, however, vehicle operators can also benefit.  We suggest you share this 
information with your tenants, especially any tenants who have maintenance facilities on the airport, any 
military facilities, ARFF personnel, airport personnel, etc. 

You can access this course at: 
http://flash.aopa.org/asf/runwaySafety/

Sincerely, 

Your Airport Certification and Safety Team 
FAA Southern Region, Airports Division 
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